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Publication pursuant to § 113 (3) sentence 6 in conjunction with § 120a (2) AktG

(Resolution on the remuneration system for members of the Supervisory Board)

On  23  April  2021,  the  Annual  General  Meeting  of  Schaeffler  AG  resolved,  in  accordance  with  the
proposal of the Board of Managing Directors and the Supervisory Board, on the remuneration system
for the members of the Supervisory Board of Schaeffler AG pursuant to § 113 of the German Stock
Corporation Act (AktG) as set out in the notice convening this Annual General Meeting.

The resolution and remuneration system result from agenda item 6 of the agenda for the Annual
General Meeting of Schaeffler AG on 23 April 2021 published in the Federal Gazette of March 12, 2021
and are reproduced below:
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Herzogenaurach, April 2021

Schaeffler AG


